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Hello,

I have been a resident of NH for 50 years. I love this state, the White Mountains, and Mt Washington. I have
climbed the mountain at least 3 times, skied or hiked Tuckermans many times. I have taken the Cog up once.

I cannot imagine a hotel at the top of Mt Washington. It goes against every idea I have of this iconic Mt. Just
because some commercial company wants to make more money? We cannot handle the crowds and traffic in NH
now.

Please do not let this happen!

Sincerely,

Craig Savage
Concord, NH

Sent from my iPhone


